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Special Treatment of Suppliers 

It is always important to be professional and courteous 
with suppliers.  Maintaining cordial relationships with our 
suppliers is good business. 

But when a customer or supplier asks for favors, non-
public information, or special access, BEWARE! 

Even the appearance of giving special treatment to a 
supplier can lead to a host of problems. 

Protecting the Postal Service’s best interests is 
smart business.   




